
Primary One Homework September 2020 

Dear Parents 

I plan to begin small homework tasks in the next week or two. Due to Covid19 restrictions and 

regulations, our homework routine will be slightly different than usual. We still plan to send home 

weekly reading books. These will be sent home on a Friday and should be returned the following 

Thursday (We can then quarantine the books for 72 hours before they can be used with other 

children.) Your co-operation in timely return of books to allow for quarantining is greatly 

appreciated. 

I also ask that the children use book bags to carry their books. Unfortunately, we have to charge for 

these. They will be available from school shortly at a cost of £3.50. 

Additional homework will be issued each week via Seesaw. You may already be familiar with this 

App through the Nursery or through use with older siblings during lockdown. Please see attached 

instructions of how to install this App on your device: 

Tips:  

 Please ensure that you install Seesaw ‘Class’ (not ‘Family’). The Seesaw ‘Class’ App is the 

interactive one which allows your child to complete and send back work electronically. 

 If possible, please use separate email addresses for each child (if you have more than one 

child using Seesaw). This ensures that their work goes to the correct class teacher. 

 Please keep note of the email address and password that you use to register your child. 

   

NB – This registration code is only valid until 16th September. Please register before this date. 

Many thanks 

Siobhan McAree 

(Electronic homework will be used for the foreseeable future in order to minimise risk of infection. 

This will be reviewed in line with Government guidance.) 


